#rlannerv, Inc

Specialty Aluminum Trims

October 1, 2021

To: Our Valued Customers

From: Flannery, Inc.

Re: Aluminum Trim Increase for November 1, 2021

To Our Valued Customers:

Due to the continued increases in raw material costs along with increasing
production and labor costs, we are announcing an 8% increase on all
Aluminum trim products beginning November 1, 2021.

All previously quoted pricing for specific projects by Flannery will be
honored per the terms of those quotes. If you have any questions about

this increase or a previously bid project, feel free to contact me by phone or
e-mail.

Thank you for your continued support of Flannery.

Respectfully,

gary@flanne
www.flannerytrim.com

7400 Oak Grove Road, Fort Worth, TX 76140 (800) 765-7585



